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Yellow Team
Safer Internet Day 2019 
As part of Safer Internet Day (Tuesday 5th February) children throughout the school, thought about and investigated, how important it is to stay safe on-line.    Children and young people spend a lot of time on-line; it can be a great way for them to socialise, explore and have fun. However, children do also face risks such cyber bullying or seeing content that's inappropriate.  
If you have the opportunity please look at the recent post about Safer Internet Day.  The aforementioned post includes samples of work and useful links that you can explore with your children.  
If there is sufficient interest I would be happy to hold an information evening for parents/carers on Tuesday 5th March at 5.30pm.  As part of the evening I will be covering a range of internet based topics, which will all be linked to theme of keeping your children safe online. 
If you would be interested in attending please email Mrs. Bacon – admin@caryke.n-yorks.sch.uk  

Healthy Snacks
The school operates a healthy snacks policy whereby children choosing to bring a snack for break time should choose fresh fruit or vegetables.  Children have been bringing Bear Pure Fruit Yo Yos into school, these are permitted. 
Our school discourages the consumption of snacks high in fat and sugar, therefore no chocolate, cakes, biscuits, pastries or Rice Krispies Squares are allowed.
The Foundation and KS1 children receive fruit and vegetables, offered under the government initiative to provide all infants with free fruit and vegetables during the day.  
   
Where's Church this week?
Sunday February 10th 
10.30am Holy Communion with baptism at Crayke
All are welcome at our services. Don't forget that there is also a renewal of marriage vows service at 3pm tomorrow (9th) at Crayke, followed by refreshments. It would be lovely to see you there.
Best wishes,  Revd Liz
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In Class 1, the children will be able to be acknowledged as Whizz of the week...
Whizz of the Week
Class 1 – Nancy Barrett
Each week a child will be selected from our classes to receive the title of Maths Whizz of the Week or English Expert of the Week.  Congratulations to this week’s children... 
Maths Whizz of the Week
Class 2 – Toms Andersons
Class 3 – Sam Noy Scott
Class 4 – Emily Walsh
English Expert of the Week
Class 2 – Nathaniel Fenton
Class 3 – Betty Strong
Class 4 – Oscar Ashworth
Team Points
This week’s winners are:
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At Crayke Church of England Primary School, we have our own news team, 'The Roving Reporters.'  The team is made up of children from School Council. The Roving Reporter’s articles will be included in the Crayke Chronicle.

Roving Reporters
 
This week's roving report is brought to you by Christopher and Asa. We wanted to give you an update on what everyone has been doing.

· Class 4 are learning about continents, linking to our topic of 'around the world.'
· Class 3 have been making shadow puppets in science, finding out about light and dark.
· Class 2 have enjoyed learning about Claude Monet in art and looking at some of his famous paintings.
· Class 1 have been enjoying their Forest Schools session, developing their phonics and drawing.

School Council will also be doing a 'News Day Tuesday' assembly soon, to share our latest updates with everyone and asking for ideas.

By Christopher and Asa
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